

Ramshaw Primary School Newsletter 25th June 2021

Dates for Your Diary

Wednesday 30th June Reception 2021 Parents Meeting

Thursday 1st July Key stage 2 Sports Day

Friday 2nd July Key stage 1 and Reception Sports Day

Wednesday 14th July Class 3 TCR Hub Visit
Friday 16th July Year 6 Leavers' Assembly

Tuesday 20th July Break up for Summer Holidays

Thursday 2nd September Return to School

Due to the rising infection rate in County Durham, it is with regret that there will not be any spectators at Sports Day this year. We do hope that you understand the reasons for our decision. We will post photos onto Class Dojo.

Staff News

It is with great sadness that we let you know that, after 8 years, Mrs. Makin is moving on to pastures new at the end of the Summer term. We would like to wish her every success in her new school. Miss Shotton (who is soon to be Mrs. Wheatley), is now a qualified teacher and will be taking on this role in Class 3 alongside Mrs. Sturrock.

Mrs. Exley is also leaving us this Summer to start her new job, we hope that she is very happy in her new position. We will be joined by Miss Beard in September to fulfil the role of Teaching Assistant.

RSE Policy

Just to remind parents that our RSE Policy is available to read in the Policies section of our school website:

www.ramshaw.durham.sch.uk

Please contact school if you have any questions regarding this, thank you.

Governor Vacancy

We have a vacancy for a Parent Governor on our Board of Governors. Information is available from school via email if required. Please contact the school office for the relevant forms if you are interested in joining. Thank you.

Uniform

As from September it will be expected that ALL children wear the correct uniform for school, including PE kit when it is their PE day. Leggings, jeans and tracksuit bottoms are not part of our everyday school uniform.

Royal blue cardigan or sweatshirt, grey or black trousers, shorts, skirt or pinafore, black school shoes, blue and white gingham dresses during the Summer term.

PE Kit:-

Royal blue school P.E. T-shirt, black shorts, black or navy blue jogging bottoms and trainers suitable for P.E.
Uniform with our school badge is available from https://totstoteams.com/schools/ramshaw-primary-school this can be delivered to school free of charge.

Class 3 TCR Hub Visit

Class 3 will be visiting TCR Hub in Barnard Castle on Wednesday 14th July to take part in some outdoor activities. The cost for the day including activities, transport and lunch is £12. Could parents please return the consent slip and payment if you have not already done so.

Leavers Assembly

We are pleased to let you know that our Leavers
Assembly will take place outside at 9.00 a.m. on Friday
16th July (weather permitting). To adhere to current
guidelines, we will be limiting places to two adults per
Year 6 child.

School Holidays

We break up for summer after school on Tuesday 20th July. Children return to school on Thursday 2nd September.